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Dear Parents/Carers                                                                             1st October 2018 

 

Next week will be Art Week in school and we have some exciting projects planned for 

all the children.   

Liz Million, author and illustrator of children's books, will be opening our Art Week on 

Monday 8th October, and in addition to this we have organised two local artists, Hilary 

Cartmel and Philip Cox, to come in to school and work with the children. 

As a whole school we will also be creating a portrait gallery, and poppies to display as 

part of our ‘Estfeld Remembers’ project. 

Individual class work will take place throughout the week and the timetable for visiting 

artists is as follows: 

 

It is intended that work produced will be shared with family and friends during an art 

gallery style open event, before the end of term. 

A big thank you to everyone who has brought in a plastic bottle for the poppies – 

please keep them coming in. Also, any donations of thin, corrugated card would be 

gratefully received! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Butterfield  

Date Artist visit 

Monday 8th October Liz Million – all classes 

Tuesday 9th October Hilary Cartmel – Class 1 and Class 2 

Wednesday 10th October Philip Cox – Class 5 and Class 6 

Thursday 11th October Hilary Cartmel – Class 3 and Class 4 
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